
From: tmspurge@frontiernet.net
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Sounds Level Variance - Twin Cities Marathon
Date: Sunday, September 24, 2023 9:11:33 AM

To who it may concern:

My family and I reside at 1420 Summit Ave, St. Paul, MN 55105.

I am writing today to voice my FULL SUPPORT for the noise variance for the
upcoming Twin Cities Marathon.

Events like the marathon provide a tremendous sense of community, pride, and joy
for our family and city.  The energy and vitality that it brings are something we look
forward to the entire year.  

In prior years, there was actually a small band that played right in front of our house
and we loved it.  We fully support any variances needed to host a fun, inviting, and
energetic marathon event.

Thank you for your consideration.

Trent Spurgeon
1420 Summit Ave
St. Paul, MN  55105
651-336-6123
tmspurge@frontiernet.net
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